Dear Friend:

I am Sally Gottesman, Chair of Encounter's Board of Directors.

Welcome to #Giving Tuesday, a day of coordinated online fundraising or "radical giving" that falls every year on the Tuesday after Thanksgiving in America.

On this Giving Tuesday, I want to thank you - our valued network of Jewish Israelis - for being part of another important radical movement: one that is modeling courageous Jewish leadership on the Israeli-Palestinian reality.

As one Jewish Israeli member recently told us:

איך בפחות משנה ממש הפכתם להיות עבורי כמו משפחה נוספת... תודה על פתיחות הלב, על האפשרות ... שלי להיות חלק איתכם וממכם ולצידכם, על החכמה והתבונה של שניכם שהעניקה לי המון ועל ההזדמנות להיות חלק ממסע משמעותי של העם היהודי בכלל.

And another reached out to thank us with these words:

רוצה להודות לכם מאוד על היותכם תוספת כל-כך משמעותית לחיים שלי בשנה האחרונה! מעבר לאמונה... ולהערכה הרבה שלי למשימה שאנקוונטר כארגון לקח על עצמו, זו הזדמנות להודות לכם. על המנהיגות היחודית והמשתפת שלכם, על החוכמה, הנועם, המקצועיות הלא-מתפשרת, והאקטיביזם במרחב המשמעותי ביותר לעתיד שלנו, שכל-כך קל לבחור 'לשים בצד.

If you feel similarly inspired and connected to Encounter, can we count on you to help us continue our work on the ground? So far we have invested \$1 million to help launch and build our network of Jewish Israeli changemakers. Now reaching nearly 200 strong, our goal by the end of 2025 is to welcome into our network over 500 Jewish Israelis from across all religious, political and professional lines.

We are seeking 85% participation from our Israeli network. Any gift of xx or xx will help us build up our Jewish Israeli network, support all of you via regular programming and touchpoints, and contribute to instilling *widespread recognition of Jewish sovereignty over stateless*Palestinians as one of the most pressing Jewish peoplehood issues of our time.

Thank you for being part of our valued network!

With many thanks,

Sally Chair of the Board, Encounter